
To the Committee:  I am writing in support of HB 3310 to help clean up air pollution from old diesel 
trucks.  It’s unconscionable that equipment , unusable in neighboring states , are usable here. Public 
health & the protection of those with already existing lung disease take the brunt of the 
consequences……..I raised an asthmatic child here in Portland and understand how they suffer- and she 
still suffers.  I urge your committee to act favorably on this bill NOW,  Thank you,  Jere Grimm 

 


